

Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

Wednesday 9th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

For health and safety reasons, we will no longer be allowing parents to park in the car-park off Bentwell Avenue at the end of the school day. The gate to this car park will be closed, so there will be no access.

All parents and children are now using this exit from school due to our one-way system at the end of the day, meaning that this is a very busy space – we do not want to risk any injuries nor damage to vehicles.

We ask that whenever possible that you choose to walk to school rather than to drive.

If you have no other option than to drop-off and pick-up by car, we request that you are respectful of our neighbours and park safely.

Please:

- Do not block driveways or park on the pavements,
- Be vigilant at all times,
- Do not park or pull-up on the zig-zag lines at the front of the school.

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office.

Best regards

Mrs Essex

